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Sheep Produce Sheep

I’ve come from a farming back ground. I’ve never seen a
sheep give birth to a cow or a goat give birth to a dog or a
horse to a chicken. Always sheep reproduce sheep, cows
reproduce cows and chickens reproduce chickens. What
they are is reproduced. Like produces like. 

Who I am is what will be reproduced. Our children mirror us.
They are a reflection of us. They imitate, act, speak and live
like they see us, act, speak and live. That old saying “Do as
I say, not as I do”, doesn’t work. The cry in many children's
heart is “What you are is speaking so loud, I can’t hear a
word your saying.” Proverbs 22:6 says, “Train up a child in
the way he should go and when he is old he will not depart
from it.” There is just one way to bring up a child in the way
he should go and that is, to travel that way yourself. 

Good examples have twice the value of good advice. Many
parents I speak to comment, “I don’t know what to do?” Often
we think the problem is with the child. Perhaps the problem
is with us. It may be time for ‘me’ the parent to ‘take
responsibility’ for change.

We are living in a generation that will go to extraordinary
lengths and cost to evade personal responsibility. Our
generation says “Alcoholism is a disease.” If it’s a disease,
then I caught it. If I caught it. I can’t be responsible for it. The
first step in bringing change to our children and family
environment starts with me and you taking personal
responsibility. It’s me taking responsibility for my children, my
home, my finances, my lifestyle, my relationship with God
and eternity. As a community, as a whole generation we are
reaping the consequences of prior choices and decisions
based on “What's in it for me?”

The biblical example and that of Jesus Christ is He gave His
own life based on “What's best for them!” That is He willingly
laid down His life for you and me. Take responsibility and be
a good example. Give your children something of value to
imitate. Go on they will follow in your steps!
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